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Residential tenants in New Jersey
cannot be evicted solely because the
property where they live is in
foreclosure or has been foreclosed.

In general, New Jersey law protects
tenants against eviction from their
homes so long as they:

pay the rent,

respect the peace and quiet of
their neighbors,

avoid willful or grossly negligent
damage to the property, and

obey the reasonable rules they
have agreed to in writing.

The laws protecting tenants
from eviction apply throughout
foreclosure proceedings and
continue to have effect even after a
new owner buys the property.
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